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FAR Board Update

FAR Limited (ASX:FAR) is pleased to announce that Patrick O’Connor has been appointed Chairman of the FAR 
Limited Board of Directors.  

As advised in FAR’s announcement dated 1 July, the FAR Board now comprises independent non-executive 
directors Mr O’Connor and Robert Kaye, together with Managing Director Cath Norman.  

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by FAR’s Board of Directors


